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Student Veteran Services

Dear students,

For any term in which you plan to use VA Education Benefits, you must submit a Request for
Enrollment Certification through the myUVM Portal. This allows us to send your confidential
enrollment to VA so they can adjudicate your claim for benefits.

To request your enrollment certification log in to the myUVM Portal, navigate to the “Veterans” page

and click on “Request for Enroliment Certification”

FAQs

REQUEST FOR ENROLLMENT
CERTIFICATION
& contact UVM VA School Certifying Officials

& view program eligibility

UPDATE MY VA CERTIFICATION

APPLY FOR IN-STATE RATE

IMPORTANT
If you don't request to be certified you will not receive your VA Benefits.
Al credit hours reported to VA must apply to the degree program in which you are currently

enrolled. Graduate students and Continuing Education students can contact their
academic advisors. Undergraduate students can run a degree audit to be sure!

# Review your bill against what you anticipate VA paying to UVM

When your enrollment is certified to VA, a positive indicator will be placed on your student account
s0 you do not receive a late fee, as long as you make appropriate arrangements for any portion of
your bill not paid by VA, if applicable

Veteran - myUVM
https://myuvm.uvm.edu/web/home-community/veteran

Immediately after your submission you will receive an
email confirmation from UVM with the information
from the form you submitted.

You will receive a notice from VA-ONCE@vba.gov
“Confirmation — Enrollment Information Sent to VA”
when your enrollment information has been
successfully received by VA.

Online courses, and in some cases Independent Study
or Hybrid courses are considered as distance credit
hours by VA.

All credit hours reported to VA must apply to the
degree program in which you are currently enrolled.
Graduate students and Continuing Education students
can contact their academic advisors. Undergraduate
students can run a degree audit to be sure.

Always review your bill against what you anticipate
VA paying to UVM, as applicable.

When your enrollment is certified to VA, a positive
indicator will be placed on your student account so
you do not receive a late fee, as long as you make
appropriate arrangements for any portion of your bill
not paid by VA, if applicable.





